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18 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Performing Arts Trip – Peter Pan Goes Wrong. 
 
The Performing Arts department has organised for our Year 10 BTEC Performing Arts students to see a 
matinée performance of Peter Pan Goes Wrong at Bath Theatre Royal on 
Wednesday 8 November 2023.  This is a course requirement and will be used towards Component 1 
of the Performing Arts Course. 
 
Synopsis:- 
 

Following their multi award-winning sell-out success with The Play That Goes Wrong and the BBC TV 
series The Goes Wrong Show, Mischief return with their riotous spin on a timeless classic, the West End 

smash hit Peter Pan Goes Wrong. 
 

The members of the Cornley Polytechnic Drama Society are back on stage, battling technical hitches, 
flying mishaps and cast disputes as they attempt to present J.M. Barrie’s much-loved tale.  But will they 

ever make it to Neverland? 
 

We will be travelling to Bath by minibus departing from Backwell School coach park at 1.00 pm and 
returning at approximately 6.00pm.  Students will be allowed to carry a mobile phone to contact their 
Parents/Carers en route to Backwell to give a more accurate time of arrival.  Please ensure that 
arrangements are made for your child’s safe collection from school on our return.  
 
The total cost of the trip, including ticket and transport is £18.00 per student.  Please visit 
www.parentpay.com, the school’s online cashless payment system by 6 October 2023 to give your 
consent, provide an emergency contact number and make payment.   
 
If your child is in receipt of free school meals and/or is Pupil Premium, financial assistance is available, 
please contact the Finance Team at finance@backwellschool.net or via their direct line 01275 465941. 
Should you have any queries regarding ParentPay again please contact the Finance Team 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss R Johnson and Mrs J Stacey 
Teachers of Drama 
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